
 
 
 
 
 
 Irish Canoe Union T/A Canoeing Ireland – Board Statement December 

2012

 
 
At  the December Board meeting of Irish Canoe Union Limited T/A Canoeing 
Ireland which was held on the 12th December 2012 a motion was put to 
the  Board by the Honorary President, a vote was taken and the motion was 
defeated.  Subsequently, the executive, including the President resigned.
  
Immediately after the December Board meeting, legal advice was sought and 
steps were taken to ensure that the interests of the Irish Canoe Union T/A 
Canoeing Ireland and its members were protected. Two new Directors of the 
company were appointed. The former President removed his name as a director 
from the company register.
  
 A Board meeting was convened for the 17th December 2012, in order to discuss 
the options available and any action required.  A temporary chair and secretary 
were appointed for this meeting.  The Board have agreed to meet in January to 
arrange a date for an EDM in early 2013.

 
In the interim the Board, will take responsibility for the continued operation 
of Canoeing Ireland, operating within the Memos and Articles, and in the best 
interests of Canoeing Ireland and all its’ members and stakeholders.

 
  
Yours Sincerely,
  
The Board of Irish Canoe Union Ltd T/A Canoeing Ireland 
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